
From: Melancon, Lori <LMelancon@vedp.org> 
Sent: Monday, January 07, 2019 9:15 AM EST 
To: David Margolis <david@conway.com> 
CC: Matt Kelly <mkelly@jbgsmith.com>; Victor Hoskins <vhoskins@arlingtonva.us>; Christina Winn
<cwinn@arlingtonva.us>; Stephanie Landrum <landrum@alexecon.org> 
Subject: Mipim 

David:

Unfortunately, Stephen is unable to attend Mipim in Cannes this Spring.

 

I’m cc’ing Matt Kelly from JBG Smith as well as our local partners in Arlington and Alexandria who would be more than

capable of representing the project and might be interested.

 

Could you circle back with them with information about the opportunity and to determine interest?

Thanks!

Lori

 

--

Lori Melançon

Vice President, Marketing and Communications

Virginia Economic Development Partnership

Mobile: 804.529.3700

VEDP.org

 

Please note that our website and my email address have changed to VEDP.org

 

 

 


